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The American Orthopaedic Association’s CORD/Academics Committee leadership distributed a two-
question poll to all CORD-member orthopaedic surgery residency programs on August 26, 2022. 

• Of the 191 CORD program directors to whom the poll was sent, 41% responded. 

Below is a summary of the results. 

 

 

• The majority of programs that indicated they are doing Virtual and In-Person Interviews 
commented that they are hosting virtual for rotators and in person interviews for non-rotators.  

• Others commented that they were planning to host in-person interviews but were required by 
institutional GME to offer some virtual interviews. 

 

NOTE: All CORD-member programs should update their Orthopaedic Residency Information Network 
(ORIN)TM profile with specific details about their plans for interviews, which can be viewed on the 
“Current Season” tab.  

Please see AOA/CORD’s Recommended Guidelines for the 2022-2023 Residency Application on the AOA 
website. Contact cord@aoassn.org with questions. 
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